
Water Harvesting Roundup in Oro Valley  
April 5th 2014 

Information Center , Home Tour and Hands-on Opportunity to 
show how you can implement water harvesting at your home!  
 
Information Center will be located at the Oro Valley Branch Library from 9:30 AM to 
1:00 PM to allow you to learn more about water harvesting and talk one-on-one with 
experienced people. 
 
Home Tour consists of several homes and sites in the Northwest Tucson area that 
have implemented water harvesting. You will see examples where tanks and rain 
barrels are used to collect rain water, plus cost-effective earthworks that capture 
storm water runoff from streets and driveways. Home Tour maps available by e-
mailing CDOH2O@gmail.com 
 
Sign up for the Hands-on Opportunity will be available at the Information Center. 
 
For more information, contact Bill Wilkening at CDOH2O@gmail.com or Robert 
Wilson at rwilson@orovalleyaz.gov  
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